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Launching our first REDTalk! 
Liverpool Hospital staff gained an insight into the progress of 
the redevelopment at the first of a series of REDTalks 
(Redevelopment Talk) last week. 

Staff either tuned in virtually or attended in person to hear 
from Hospital Acting General Manager Scott McGrath,  
Director Redevelopment Karinn Marrone, Acting 
Commissioning Manager Jane Ferguson and Liverpool Hospital 
Director Corporate Services Cara Egan to discuss what’s being 
delivered and the departments/areas to be affected by the 
opening of the new hospital building.  

Modern end-of-trip centre improves staff wellbeing 
A new end-of-trip (EOT) centre in the $790 million Stage 1 Liverpool Hospital redevelopment will 
support staff who ride, walk or run to work or exercise during the day. 

The new facility will give staff the opportunity  
to freshen up when they arrive to work and will 
include changerooms, showers and toilets, secure 
lockers, bike racks and bike repair stations.  

Liverpool Hospital Acting General Manager  
Scott McGrath said the end-of-trip centre  
will be located in the basement of the new  
hospital building. 

“It will improve staff wellbeing, encourages 
environmentally friendly travel such as biking, 
and promotes healthy lifestyle choices amongst 
our staff – including those who like to exercise 
during the day and shift workers at Liverpool 
Hospital,’’ Mr McGrath said.  

Liverpool Hospital staff who currently access  
end-of-trip facilities were consulted in the  
design of the new centre. 

Greg frequently rides from Camden to 

Liverpool Hospital and looks forward to the 

new EOT amenities 

Stay tuned for the next REDTalk – they will be held regularly as the new hospital building nears completion 
this year. 
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Meet Amanda, our first aid expert! 
Amanda Rostron’s story of 
working on the Liverpool Health 
and Academic Precinct is an 
inspiring example to women 
considering a career in 
construction and was recently 
featured in Health 
Infrastructure’s International 
Women’s Day campaign.  

Amanda has played an important 
role in the Liverpool Hospital 

Redevelopment with her role as 
construction site first aider, hoist 
operator, and designer of job 
signage. She says that the best 
part of her job is that every day is 
different.  

Amanda strongly encourages 
women considering a career in 
construction to “Do it! I wish I’d 
done it 20 years ago.”   
To read the full story, click here.  

Amazing hospital artwork installations underway 
The hospital building is shining with colour  
and community spirit with the installation of 
stunning new wall graphics. 

Here are some of the beautiful pieces that  
have been installed in Haematology Ambulatory 
Care and Medical Imaging.  

The wall art designs reflect the diverse  
culture of Liverpool and the themes of  
Belonging and Culture.  

Created by artists from migrant and refugee 
backgrounds in south western Sydney, the 
designs explore the ideas of resilience, journeys, 
nature, family, and connection, identified during 
consultation and engagement sessions with 
multicultural community representatives. 

To learn more about our Arts and Culture 
Strategy including our community artists,  
click here.  
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